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Upcoming Events:  
 
March 6: Tuesday Night DJ, 9pm-1am, 
University Café, FREE, 21+. 
 
March 7: GSO Tax Clinic, 3-8pm, SAC 
227. 
 
March 8: The Sessions: Jazz at University 
Café, 8-12am. 
 
March 12: GSO Tax Clinic, 3-8pm, SAC 
227. 
 
March 13: Karaoke, 8-12am, University 
Café. 
 
March 15: GSO Tax Clinic, 3-8pm, SAC 
227. 
 
March 15: The Sessions: Jazz at 
University Café, 8-12am. 
 
March 19: GSO Tax Clinic, 3-8pm, SAC 
227. 
 
March 20: Deep Thrills Film Series: 
Strangers on a Train (1951), 7-9pm, 
University Café, FREE, 21+. 
 
March 20: Tuesday Night DJ, 9pm-1am, 
University Café, FREE, 21+. 
 
March 22: GSO Tax Clinic, 3-8pm, SAC 
227. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

GSO Legal Clinic 
 

GSO is holding a Legal Clinic on 
March 21 (Wednesday) in SAC 304, 

from 3 pm to 5 pm.  
 

Please e-mail 
 sbgrad.legalclinic@gmail.com to 

schedule an appointment with your 
name, ID, department, preferred 

meeting time and contact information 
(phone number). 

 
Appointments are every 15 minutes 

and all spots are available! 
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GSO Tax Clinic Special Location and Times for March 26 and 29 
The tax clinic will be held in Chapin Common on the following dates at the times: March 26, 
3-6pm, and March 29, 4-8pm. 
  
 
Call for Candidates - Graduate Student Organization 
The Graduate Student Organization (GSO) is currently looking for candidates for the 2012-
2013 Executive  Council. Read about the positions below and download the nomination forms 
(by petition) here: http://sbgso.org/files/u1/forms/officer_elections.pdf 
 
Nomination forms are due in the GSO Office, SAC 227, by 5:00 p.m. on March 23, 2012 with 
a candidate statement of no more than 200 words, and at least 25 supporting signatures. 
Candidates are expected to present their platform to the GSO Senate on April 10th at 5:30 
pm. The current Executive Council will invite prospective candidates to meet the EC before 
the April general meeting. 
 
President 
The President of the GSO acts as the spokesperson of the GSO and works to  implement its 
policies and positions. He or she appoints Senators and GSO members to GSO Standing 
Committees and other campus committees. The  President is also an exofficio member of all 
GSO Standing Committees. This position pays $5,550. 
 
Vice President 
The Vice President acts in the President’s stead when the President is  unavailable. He or 
she is responsible with keeping track of all GSO clubs  and orgs and chairs the Social 
Concerns Committee, which is very involved  with campus issues. This position pays $4,500. 
 
Treasurer 
The Treasurer is responsible for the management of all GSO revenues and  expenditures. He 
or she chairs the Budget Committee which recommends funding  for all GSO sponsored 
events and makes the following year’s budget. This  position pays $5,000. 
 
Secretary 
The Secretary records, publishes, and reports the minutes of Senate and  Executive Council 
meetings. He or she chairs the Elections Committee and  insures well publicized democratic 
elections. This position pays $4,500. 
 
In addition, all executive officials share responsibilities on different University-wide 
committees. Since this is a team work, prospective candidates are encouraged to run 
grouped under a common strategy / shared vision. 
 
*** Please direct all questions to Stalin Mafla, Elections Committee Chair 
at vicepresident@sbgso.org *** 
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This week at the University Café, join the GSO for: 

 
3/6: Tuesday Night DJ (9p-1a) – Party the night away! 
 
3/8: The Sessions Jazz Night (8-12) –  
 
Open to the public and featuring music students from Stony Brook University with pro 
trombonist Ray Anderson and many others. The Sessions at the UCafe will be the perfect 
opportunity to relax and listen to some jazz or join in and jam with the best that Stony Brook 
has to offer.  A professional rhythm section will be there for your accompaniment needs, so 
arrive early to secure a spot on stage or in the audience. Email James Hubbard with any 
questions at jameshubbardtrombone@gmail.com. 
 
Note: we are canceling the open mic that was scheduled for this Wed 3/7 due to 
lack of interest. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 


